
Clinical Launch Pad 

As of October 16, 2023, there will be some improvements to our Clinical Launchpad. These updates 
and reorganization efforts have been designed to enhance its ease of use. To achieve this, we've 
removed redundant or underutilized links and thoughtfully arranged the remaining icons in alphabetical 
order, making it easier for you to navigate and access the tools you need. 


Below is a screen shot demonstrating the change:


This site can be accessed through a link on the Upstate IPage. If you have any questions or 
concerns about this change please reach out via email here.
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